



Lesmahagow
Community Football
Club

Committee Meeting
15/09/2021
7.30pm - Bertrams

Present:	
John Goulding	Chairperson
Yvonne Twaddle	
Judith Goulding	
Susan Wayt	
Jim Lorimer	
Gillian Quigley	
Scott Robertson	
Lynn Ross	
John Grove	
Pamela Yule	
James Cranstoun	
Apologies:	
Laura Forrest	
Ian Twaddle	

1.	<p>Welcome John welcomed everyone to the meeting and noted apologies.</p>	
2.	<p>Previous Minute Judith adopted the minutes of the meeting held on 01/09/2021 and Lynn seconded them.</p>	
3.	<p>Treasurers Report John Grove provided an update as follows:</p> <p>July 2021 balance - £5150 August balance - £6344 Income – 2 x £1000 grants & £1079 fees Outgoings - £1160 training, £1000 new kit, £170 ref fees etc</p>	
4.	<p>2012 Match Strips The club is awaiting payment from the sponsor of the 2012s strips. Lynn advised the invoice has been resubmitted for payment.</p>	
5.	<p>Monthly Fees John provided an update on the training sessions for each age group going forward. Based on the training hours and matches played, fees have been amended accordingly for each age group. John</p>	John will now send emails using teamfeepay to notify all age



Lesmahagow
Community Football
Club

Committee Meeting
15/09/2021
7.30pm - Bertrams

6.	<p>will request coaches communicate the revised fees to parents/carers via each Whatsapp group.</p>	<p>groups of the new fees.</p>
	<p>First Aid Training 3 coaches have attended first aid training and videos have to be uploaded in order for certificates to be issued.</p>	<p>Yvonne to confirm next available first aid training dates.</p>
7.	<p>Fundraising The suggested date for the race night clashes with a fundraising event being held by Lesmahagow Juniors. Following discussion, it was agreed LCFC race night would go ahead on 13/11/2021 as planned. The following was agreed:</p> <p>Tickets: Players – free Adults - £5.00 each Siblings - £2.50 each</p> <p>Raffle to be arranged Slide money at bottle to be arranged Snack menu on tables to order as required</p>	
8.	<p>Team Updates Potential new coaches/helpers identified for 2010, 2011 and 2012 teams.</p> <p>Discussion around behavioural issues within some age groups. The committee advised this should not be tolerated and players and parents should be spoken to regarding any concerns with players being asked to have 'time out' should behaviour not improve.</p>	<p>Player and parents codes of conducts to be re-circulated. John to confirm if this can be done via email facility on teamfeepay.</p>
9.	<p>AOB Harris & Ollies booked for 05/12/2021 for player presentation.</p> <p>Due to 'decluttering' of Facebook, weekly fixtures for all teams are now not available. Agreement made that a weekly post will be put on Facebook detailing matches for all teams.</p> <p>Date of next meeting – 20/10/2021, 7.30pm, Bertrams</p>	